McDonald, David S

From: Eden Sorrell <esorrell84@gmail.com>
Sent: October-29-14 2:14 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Bill 60

Dear Oppressors,

Please stop trying to hand out death sentences to Canadians by eliminating adult flavours from e-cigarettes. Leave our
rights alone. Let the industry have a say in its own regulations, instead of trying to convince us you know anything
about what is best for us.

Thanks.

Eden.



